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School Telephone: 01223 359568 

Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

14.12.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Seesaw:  New Home Learning Codes (login details) 
 
We use Seesaw to make it easier for children to share learning beyond the classroom with their 
teachers.  Seesaw offers a simple solution to sharing learning with the benefit that it also gives 
children access to a few simple tools to do so.  As it would seem very likely that we go into the 
Spring Term with a continued need for children to have to self-isolate at times, we have decided to 
update the login details (Home Learning Code) for all children.  Children will bring home a paper 
copy of their Home Learning Code today.  We use Seesaw to make work available for children to 
access from home when they need to access remote learning. 
 
Children in Year 1-6 have an existing login which will expire in February 2022, whilst children in 
Classes 1 and 2 have an existing login which will expire in September 2022.  You can still use the 
existing login until that time, as well as the new one, although we would recommend switching to 
the new one to keep things simple! 
 
If your child has not yet used Seesaw, please do try it out with them if you can.  We have chosen 
Seesaw because: 

 it makes sharing learning with school simple and quick to do 

 it keeps all the shared work together in an online journal 

 it gives the children access to many different ways to share their work 
o Photo – Send a picture of work through the camera on the device 
o Drawing – Draw on screen and share learning 
o Video – Make a short video through the device 
o Upload – Attach a file saved on a device 
o Note – Type into the note pad on screen and share 

 It makes it quicker for teachers to add comments to a piece of learning 
 

Getting started is simple.  Please keep the individual login information safe. 
1) For tablets or phones, download the Seesaw Class App (Make sure it is the ‘Class’ app) 

For laptop or desktop computers, go to app.seesaw.me 
2) Click I’m a Student 
3) Enter the text code or scan the QR code (Using the information from school.) 

 
Please do email me if I can be of any help (drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk).  Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 


